NEWS RELEASE 12/11/18


Jasper County Soil & Water Conservation District

Subject: PFC/CPP Sign-up

Contact: Brad Tarr

Phone: 618-783-2319 ext.3

PARTNERS FOR CONSERVATION SIGN-UP

The Jasper County Soil and Water Conservation District is accepting cost-share applications from any landowner interested in installing conservation practices. The sign-up period will be on going through January 31, 2019.

The Partners for Conservation (PFC) formally known as Conservation Practices Program (CPP) is funded by the State of Illinois to offer cost-share assistance for the installation of conservation practices such as; grass waterways, grade stabilization structures, diversions, dry dams, terraces and water and sediment control basins. The cost-share rate for this program is; 75% of the actual cost or the estimated cost whichever is less.

Following the sign-up period all projects will be evaluated and prioritized based on tons of soil saved, cost per ton saved, acres benefited and cost per acre. The higher-ranking projects may be approved for construction and funding. All practices must be complete and project invoices submitted to the District by December 15, 2019.
If you are interested in this cost-share program please contact the District Office at 1403 Clayton Ave., Newton or call 618-783-2319 ext. 3 for more details.

Sign-up ends January 31, 2019  

